
Lake Country School District
1800 Vettelson Road, Hartland, WI 53029

Phone: 262-367-3606 | FAX: 262-367-3205
www.mylakecountryschool.org

DATE: July 2024

TO: Open Enrollment Parents/Guardians

FROM: Chad Schraufnagel

SUBJECT: Transportation Options for 2024-2025

Students who are open enrolled at Lake Country School may ride the school bus to and from Lake
Country School provided the following:

1. There is a previously established route and space available on the bus. Contact Amy Hallas,
District Secretary, if you would like to confirm the closest bus stop to your address.

2. You have signed the contract and completed the payment to Lake Country School for $370.00
per child (per year).

3. You have made arrangements to get your child(ren) to and from the bus stop and will
supervise them at the bus stop.

The transportation contract is enclosed. Please submit the bus transportation contract to Lake
Country School for approval.

______ I have read the bus transportation contract and will use this service for the school year 2024-2025.

Signature_______________________________________ Date_____________________________

Dousman Transportation Company will determine if there is space available on the bus, and the
parent/guardian will be notified of approval or denial of the contract. If space is not available, the
$370.00 payment will be refunded. If you have any questions, please contact Amy Hallas, Lake
Country School Open Enrollment Coordinator, at 367-3606 ext. 108.

http://www.mylakecountryschool.org

